
 
 

COVID 19-SANITIZING 
 

 

COVID-19 has caused havoc around the world. 
Sanitizing and disinfecting are important to protect the 
health of your employees as well as your customers. 
With lock down level 4 to be eased into from 1 May 2020 

and the other levels to follow subsequently, it is now the time to make offices 
hygienically clean before the workforce returns. This will show that you care about your 
employees and will also help flatten the curve. 

Sanitizing and disinfecting eliminate viruses, bacteria and 
germs in commercial areas, food establishments and 
residential properties. Make sure you clean and protect 
the health of your staff, customers and yourself against 
Covid-19.  All products are safe to use at food 
establishments, retirement villages, residential and 
commercial properties. 

I am currently serving as the Vice-President of the South 
African Pest Control Association and are ready to help you to fulfil your obligation to 
your staff and customers alike. Please contact me, Johan Fourie, on 0824971496 to 
discuss how we can assist you in this regard. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are registered with the Department of Agriculture and are looking forward to helping 
you.  E-mail us at johan@borerbeetles.co.za or call us at  
the above number.  Don’t let Covid-19 hamper your business. 
 

  BORER BEETLES 
Beetle- and Electrical Inspections 

info@borerbeetles.co.za 
021-8726295 
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